
THE NEW YOU

The Perry Initiative inspires young
women to be leaders in Orthopaedic
Surgery and Engineering by partnering
with medical centers, universities and
high schools nationwide.

Apply to participate in this free, one-day
program. Explore hands-on workshop
modules and receive mentorship from
women surgeons and engineers.
Applicants must gender-identify as female
or nonbinary and be in high school.  

MINNEAPOLIS, MN
OCTOBER 16, 2021
University of Minnesota
Application Deadline 09/16/21

PARTICIPATE in hands-on workshops           LEARN from engineers and surgeons

APPLY ONLINE NOW 
https://perryinitiative.org/pop-application/

AN OPPORTUNITY TO

REALIZE YOUR POTENTIAL

PERRY
OUTREACH PROGRAM

Institutional COVID-related protocols at the time of the event will be observed. Masks required.


